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SREE VIDYANIKETHAN COLLEGE OF NURSING 

 
Report on Faculty Enrichment Programme  

 
The Faculty Enrichment Program was organized on 19-05-25, with the theme “Work 

Culture and work life Balance” at Sree Vidyanikethan college of Nursing, Tirupati by Mr. 

K.C. Suresh Babu, Associate professor under the leadership of Dr. Prathima P, Principal 

and Mr. Satheesh kumar, Vice-Principal SVCN. The aim of the FEP programme was to 

enhance the work culture and morales among the faculty members. 
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Mr.K.C Suresh Babu initiated the programme with brief introduction about the importance 

of work culture, Key Elements of work culture, Professionalism in work place, Professional 

boundaries, Ethical teaching, Enhancing Collaboration and Communication, Conflict 

resolution strategies, importance of work life balance, Unique Challenges Faced by Faculty, 

Strategies to Improve work life Balance and Role of Institutions. 
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At the end of the presentation, group discussion was conducted on work culture and 

morales and clarified the doubts. 

 

Finally, feedback was collected from all the faculty members and reported that they were 

benefited with the current FEP topic selected and presented. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


